
 CALVARY LUTHERAN PRESCHOOL  

      MARCH NEWSLETTER 2017  

   

We sure had a great time at our Valentine’s party.  I hope that 

everyone had a wonderful February!  

 In March, we will be working on the letters S, T, and U.  We will 

continue to work on our scissors, writing, and phonemic skills.   We will be working with shapes, especially the 

triangle shape.   We will also be going over bike safety rules to get ready for the bike a’thon at the end of the 

month, if the weather permits.  

 Our Bible verses are:  

 Philippians 4:4 - “Rejoice in the Lord always.”  

 Upcoming events for March:  

 March 2nd   -   Pajama Day for Dr. Seuss’s birthday.  

 March  – Tea and Cookies – To be announced.  

 March 23rd  – We will be having the 15th annual bike a’thon in the church parking lot, if the weather 

permits.   Our students will be raising money for Family Promise.  This is the second of the two service projects 

that we participate in. Students do not have to raise money to attend the bike a’thon.  Students are asked to 

bring their bikes and trikes on this day with helmets.  We will be making a fun course for the children to ride 

their bikes.  Parents are asked to come and help control the masses, and to make sure all our students are 

following their bike safety rules.  It will begin at 10:00 and kick off Spring Break.  

 March 28th – 30th  – Spring Break – Have a wonderful break!  

 During Dr. Seuss week we will start a worm compost bin.  If your child has the treat box he/she may bring in 

vegetable or fruit scraps, egg shells,  or coffee grounds to feed to our worms.  

 We are almost full for the 2017 -2018 school year.  If you know of anyone who may be interested, please let us 

know so we can get you a registration form.  You are our best advertisement, so please let people know about 

our wonderful program.  Thank you!  

 REMINDER:  March tuition is due on the 10th.   

Thank you!!!                         Mrs Meehan 

 


